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Leslie Statler

From: Grover C. Robinson, IV
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 12:33 PM
To: James J. Reeves, Esq.; Leslie Statler; Sherry Morris; Kerrith Fiddler
Cc: Jared Moore; Ann Hill; Casey Jones; Delarian Wiggins; Jennifer Brahier; Sherri Myers; 

Teniade Broughton
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Annexation of 200 W Blount Street

Thank you for your letter and more importantly for wanting to become a part of the City of Pensacola. Our staff 
will look to process as quickly as we can and provide to council for action in July and August.  
 
Thank you again for your desire to become a part of the city of Pensacola.  
 
Grover 
 
Leslie, Sherry and Kerrith, 
 
Please process and look to provide to Council at the earliest date possible. Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Grover 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jun 1, 2021, at 10:39 AM, James J. Reeves, Esq. <jjr@jjrfirm.com> wrote: 

  
THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 

Dear Grover and Members of the City Council,   
 
Per our conversation yesterday, I am enclosing herewith the legal description and survey of 
the property owned by AMR of Pensacola INC (Copy of Deed attached). It is my clients desire 
to annex this into the City of Pensacola with zoning compatible with the construction of 8 tiny 
houses. 
 
Will you let me know if there is anything else I need to do and please help me with the timing of 
the Planning Board and Council (etc) meetings that I would need to attend to get this 
accomplished. 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sent on behalf of James J. Reeves, Esq.  
730 Bayfront Pkwy, Ste 4 B 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
w: 850.438.4400 
f:  850.607.8971 
<24647 Model (1).pdf> 
<24647 Model (2).pdf> 
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<AMR, Inc. Quit Claim Deed 5-19-21.pdf> 


